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Monday 1st November 2021 
 
Dear parents,  
 
As part of our Diwali celebrations on Thursday 4th November, children in Year 4 will be sampling a 
range of Diwali inspired food and evaluating the tastes and their preferences.  
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them on this day to ensure they can have a drink 
with their food samples.  
 
In order for your child to take part in this activity we require your written permission, so if you wish 
your child to take part in the food tasting, please send your permission to the Year 4 email address 
(ph.y4homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk) by Wednesday 3rd November with the following:  
 
I, (name of parent), give permission for my child, (name of child), to take part in the Diwali food 
tasting activity.  
Please be aware of the following allergies: 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School  
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